Update on the Repairs & Renovations Taking Place at St. Edmund’s
JULY, 2019

I’m sure by now most of you have noticed the work going on around St. Edmund’s and some of you may be wondering how much
more there is to do. Well.... there’s quite a bit more to do, but it will all take TIME & MONEY.

CURRENT WORK BEING DONE

Tuck Pointing of Church (by M. J. Diedam Painting & Restoration, LLC): |Is almost done. Original bid was for $57,082. Payments
totaling $50,000 have been paid towards this. The balance will be paid upon completion. An additional Work Order had to be add-
ed and that bid was for $5,850. No payment has been made toward this yet.

Drainage Tile/Concrete Work (by Morrison-Benoit Construction Co.): Work done fall of 2018 was paid then (FIRST BID was for
$11,960 and $10,000 has been paid on that. SECOND BID was for $3,000 and that was paid-in-full—both amounts were paid out of
St. Edmund’s General Checking Acct.). A THIRD BID for additional drainage/tile work (on South/Southwest sides of Church) was for
$8,900 and $5,000 has been paid towards this. A FOURTH BID for additional concrete work was for $1,944 and no payment has
been made on this yet. A FIFTH BID for additional drainage/tile work (on West & North sides of Church) was for $16,645. This work

has not started yet, so no payments have been made.

New HVAC System (by Clark Premier Plumbing & Heating, Inc.): Has been installed. A partial payment of $18,525 has been made
towards the total owed of $24,700.

Electrical Work: Part of the electrical work to install the new HVAC was donated by Bob Grimes.

Unless otherwise specified, payments made came out of our Building Fund with the Diocese. As of May 31, 2019 we had
$104,078.62 in our account. We’ve had some deposits in June and some interest added, but we don’t have those figures yet.

Once everything that HAS to be done outside is complete, below is a list of future projects that need to be done:
FUTURE PROJECTS NEEDING TO BE DONE

Re-plastering/Repainting of Areas Inside Church: We’ve received a bid of $25,976 for this from M. J. Diedam Painting & Resto-
ration, LLC.

Tuck Pointing INSIDE Church Basement: NO BID on this yet.

Landscaping of Grounds for ALL Buildings (by Be Next Landscaping): We originally received a bid of $5,020.00, but this was
for around the CHURCH only, not the Rectory or Parish Center. Re-landscaping of ALL the grounds needs to be done.

New Wooden Church Doors (3): Received a bid of $9,000 ($3,000/door) from Andy LaBounty.
Roofed Canopy by East Side Church Door (by Elevator): NO BID on this yet.

Carpet or Flooring in Choir Loft: NO BID on this yet.

Flooring for Church Basement: NO BID on this yet.

New Flat Roof on Rectory: NO BID on this yet.

Cleaning/Painting of areas on outside of Rectory & Parish Center: NO BID on this yet.

Monies given to our Building Fund are exclusively for our use here at St. Edmund’s. Donations are sent to our account at the Dio-
cese where we are currently earning 2.5% interest.

For those that have boxed sets of Church envelopes, there are envelopes in there for our Building Fund. For those who don’t use
Church envelopes, when writing a check or giving cash for the Building Fund, please specify that it is for the BUILDING FUND.

Thank you!




